5/30/2018 City of Columbia, MO Mail - Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 5-30-2018 09:55:42 am

A ‘/{‘I* Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov>

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 5-30-2018 09:55:42 am

1 message

noreply@como.gov <noreply@como.gov> Wed, May 30, 2018 at 9:55 AM
Reply-To: themusichouse@gmail.com
To: Heather.Cole@como.gov, Sheela.Amin@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: May 30th, 2018 at 09:55AM (CDT).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Stephen Gardner

Bill Pabst

Telephone: 5736739036

Email Address: themusichouse@gmail.com

Topic (please be specific): New Embalming Business going in next to a Residential Neighborhood..concern for potential
Nuisance and general Health and Safety of the Neighborhood.

| understand that the information submitted in this form will be published with a City Council agenda and will be made
available to the public.: yes

IP:66.86.134.166
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=1d1026adfe&jsver=-dxVNc9Y02g.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180516.06_p8&view=pt&search=inbox&th=163b18c9622fbe6d&simI=1



